
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

 
 

DURO ROAD REALIGNMENT PROJECT WITHIN THE SAN PASQUAL INDIAN 
RESERVATION, CALIFORNIA 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA), Southern California Agency, has 
released an Environmental Assessment (EA) dated October 18, 2019, for the San Pasqual Band 
of Diegueno Mission Indians Duro Road Realignment Project (DRAP).  The DRAP EA has been 
prepared pursuant to the requirements of the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA, 42 
United States Code §4321 et seq.) and 59 IAM 3-H.  The DRAP EA assesses the environmental 
impacts of authorizing a roadway realignment construction project on the San Pasqual Indian 
Reservation.   
 
Based on the analysis and impacts detailed in the DRAP EA and any comments received during 
the public review period; BIA will decide whether to issue a Finding of No Significant Impact 
(FONSI) determination, direct further work on the DRAP EA, or initiate the preparation of an 
Environmental Impact Statement. 
 
The public review period for the DRAP EA will be open for three (3) calendar days, beginning 
on October 23, 2019 and ending on October 25, 2019.  For additional information or to obtain a 
copy of the DRAP EA, please contact JoAnn Koda, Deputy Superintendent at 951.276.6624 or 
Felix Kitto, Regional Environmental Scientist at 916.978.6051.   
 
Written comment should be mailed to Javin Moore, Superintendent, Bureau of Indian Affairs, 
Southern California Agency, 1451 Research Park Drive, Suite 100, Riverside California 92507/ 
 
The DRAP EA is available for public review at two locations including: 

(1)  Physical Location: Tribal Government Center 
16400 Kumeyaay Way 
Valley Center California 92082 
 

(2)  Tribal Website:  https://www.sanpasqualbandofmissionindians.org/ 

. 

https://www.sanpasqualbandof/

